
 

 

 
 
 
 

International Day of Families 
Thursday 15th May 2025 

12pm-2.30pm 

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

We are excited to invite you and your family to our upcoming International Day of Families 
celebration on Thursday 15th May 2025 from 12:00 PM to 2:30 PM. 
 
This special event is a lovely opportunity for families to come together and celebrate the 
important role that families play in our community. It promises to be a lovely afternoon filled with 
connection, fun and celebration. 
 
To kick things off, we’ll have stage performances starting at 12:00pm on the bottom grass area. 
You're welcome to bring a folding chair or rug so you can sit comfortably and enjoy the 
performances (please note that no seating will be provided). 
 
The afternoon will be full of exciting experiences for the whole family to enjoy, including: 

• BYO Picnic Lunch – bring along your lunch and enjoy a relaxed picnic with your family on 
the grass. 

• Loukoumades Dessert Van – back by popular demand! Indulge in 8 delicious mini Greek 
donuts for $10-$12, with topping choices like sugar & cinnamon, biscoff, jam, honey 
cinnamon, snickers and nutella. 

• Coffee Van – offering a range of hot drinks, cold drinks and pastries from $5.00. 

• Caricature Artist – take home a fun family portrait in just 3–5 minutes! ($10 per portrait) 

• Fire Truck Visit – come and enjoy a fun activity with our local heroes from Llandilo Fire 
Brigade and check out a real fire truck visiting for the day! 

• Police Car Visit - get up close and check out the features of a real police car! 

• Teacher-Run Stalls – enjoy a range of fun and engaging activities around the school, 
including craft, giant jenga, Lego, putt putt golf, board games and chess. 

• Sydney Thunder Cricket Classic Catch – a fun, inflatable cricket game to practise catching 
high-flying balls! 

 
We kindly ask all families to enter and exit via Gate A (closest to the kiss and drop zone) to help us 
manage the flow of visitors safely. Should you wish to sign your child out early at the conclusion 
of the event, please see the staff stationed at Gate A, who will complete the sign-out process for 
you.   
 
We truly hope you can join us for this meaningful day, celebrating the beautiful role that families 
play in our school and beyond. It’s going to be a fantastic afternoon of fun, food and family! 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Casey Hetherington     Mrs Alanna Vella 
Relieving Principal      Event Coordinator  

 


